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08/11/2021 

MISS Eleanor Lamb 
ST 
NSW 

RE: DA2021/1805 - 4  Alexander Street COLLAROY NSW 2097 

A fantastic looking development that is perfect for the Collaroy area - it has my full support. 

The landscaping plan with its significant planting definitely takes into account the privacy of all 
the neighbours. 
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